
REMOVAL OF DOOR WREATHS AND SIMILAR 
DECORATIONS 

!

Please note, wreaths and similar decorations are 
considered combustible materials as per fire code 
2.4.1.1(2) and must be removed from suite doors/
hallways immediately.

We understand it’s the Holiday season, however, at 
no time will decorations be permitted on suite doors 
or in the hallways. Fines can be issued by the City 
and individuals responsible will be charged for non-
compliance.

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Happy Holidays to all !

Sandra Kamaluddin
Property Administrator
Board of Directors, DCC 19




